April 11,2014, 2012

Dear Charitable Organization,

The Grand Banks Social Club on the Hibernia Platform is a non profit
organization. Throughout the year we put off weekly bingo and fundraisers
for the personnel offshore. The proceeds from these activities give us the
ability to donate funds each year to various charities.

For the past year, 2013, we are happy to give $23.000.00 to 46 Charities and
community organizations chosen by all the offshore personnel on the
platform.

We wish you all the best in 2014 and hopefully a generous year with
donations and fund raising for your organizations. Hopefully we will have
the a:?jty to contribute again following our 2014 year.
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Best Regards
Gérard Aucoin, on behalf of the Grand Banks Social Club and all the

personnel on the Hibernia Platform.

Grand Banks Social Club

Suite 1000, 100 New Gower Street
St. John’s, NL
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